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Monday 31st March 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 3/4 WOW Day – Wednesday 23rd April   
 
Our next topic after Easter is all about rainforests. A range of learning in geography and other subjects will give 
us lots of knowledge and skills in this exciting area of the curriculum. We have also linked our class reader to 
this topic and the first book we will be reading will be the epic The Explorer, by Katherine Rundell. For more 
information on what we will be learning this coming term, please see our curriculum newsletter due out 
shortly. 
 
Our Wow Day will be on Wednesday 23rd April, the first day back, and we will be doing a range of exciting 
activities to open up our understanding of the rainforests around the world and inspire us to connect with this 
learning over the coming term. To link in our class reader, your child is invited to come to school that day 
dressed as an explorer! It can be any kind of explorer they like, and they can share any facts that they have 
gathered about an explorer they know about on the day if they wish. The teaching team will of course be 
joining in and look forward to enjoying this experience with the children. 
 
Over the holiday, please can your child research explorers from the past and come to school with some 
information about them that they can present to the class. It can be a piece of writing, a presentation or a 
poster.  
 
We thank you for your support over this event. Please talk to your children's teacher if you have any further 
questions.  
 
Kind Regards  
 
 
Mrs Dena Jones 
Head of School 
       
 
 
 
          
 


